STATE OF IDAHO
DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

WATER DISTRICT NO. 37 &37M
P.O.Box T
Shoshone, Idaho 83352

(208) 886-2451

LEER PETERSON
" Watermaster

March 22, 2000
To whom it may concern:

Enclosed are a current address list, a delivery record, and a copy of the
decrees of each individual water user on your system. If you need
additional copies, feel free to contact the office. ‘

On the delivery record there is a column to mark if the water user has
paid their assessments. If they paid prior to the mailing of this ‘
information you will note they have already been checked. Do not deliver
water to any water user until they have paid their assessments. Tlnker
will let you know when they have paid.

The delivery records need to be filled out daily as the water is delivered.
The Idaho Department of Water Resources is stressing the importance of
accuracy of delivery records. Often these records are used to determine
history of the use of water rights, when users want to file for any type of
change of the water right. This information is critical; the reports should
be turned into the office as soon as possible after the season ends on
September 30th and no later than October 15th. :

If you have questions or need additional information, feel free to contact
us.

Sincerely,

Lee R. Peterson
Watermaster




